
 

May 12, 2016 
 
PROJECT: CBD Infrastructure Improvements  
  
CONTRACTOR: RP Constructors, LLC 

310 N. Derby Lane #195 
North Sioux City, SD 57049 

 
The Engineering Division of the City’s Public Works Department would like to announce the start of the CBD 
Infrastructure Improvements Project.   
 
The scope of this project includes the removal and replacement of curb and gutter sections, along with colored concrete 
crosswalk repairs, in various locations within the Combined Central Sioux City - CBD Urban Renewal Area Downtown. 
These repairs have been identified within the areas between 3rd Street and 6th Street, and Wesley Parkway and Floyd 
Boulevard, as shown in the site location map below.  
 
The Contractor will commence work on or about May 16, 2016. This project has a completion date of July 30, 2016.  
Various, short term, lane closures and parking restrictions will take place in the areas adjacent to the identified repairs.  
 
The Contractor expects to work from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm Monday thru Friday and 7:00 am to 12:00 pm (noon) on 
Saturday. 
 
You may contact the Contractor or the City at any point during construction for more information regarding the project 
schedule. The City’s Project Inspector will be on-site daily if you have questions or concerns. Project contacts are listed 
below: 

Samantha Young     Brittany Anderson    Nathan Schellinger 
Contractor - Project Manager    Project Manager - Engineer    Project Inspector 
RP Constructors, LLC    City of Sioux City    City of Sioux City 
samanthay@rpconstructors.com 
(712) 259-8060 

   branderson@sioux-city.org 
(712) 279-6401 

   nschellinger@sioux-city.org  
(712) 898-8744 
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